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International Order of the Rainbow for Girls 
Nevada Grand Assembly 

 
 

ACKNOWLEDGEMENT AND INCORPORATION OF THE  
POLICIES AND PROCEDURES OF NEVADA GRAND ASSEMBLY AND 

SUPREME ASSEMBLY, INTERNATIONAL ORDER OF RAINBOW FOR GIRLS 
 

Nevada Grand Assembly has established a set of policies and procedures to assist its Youth 
Participants and Adult Volunteers through many of the things they need to know, in order to be 
prepared to effectively and efficiently serve their Assembly.  These policies and procedures should 
serve as a guide and a supplement to the Youth Protection policies and procedures established by 
the Supreme Assembly. Please review all policies and procedures of Nevada Grand Assembly and 
the Supreme Assembly information thoroughly; All Adult Volunteers, Youth Participants and 
Parents/Guardian are responsible for being familiar with the content of these policies and 
observing them.  A copy of the policies and procedures of Nevada Grand Assembly are available 
and the Supreme Assembly Youth Protection Policy are available upon request to any Mother 
Advisor or at http://www.nviorg.org/nvRainbow/policies.html   Any questions or concerns 
regarding these policies may be directed to the Supreme Officer in Nevada. 
 
Nevada Grand Assembly reserves the right in its sole discretion, at the will of the Supreme Officer 
and/or Grand Executive Board, to deviate from the policies and practices outlined in these policies 
and to make any changes or revisions deemed necessary. Changes may include rescinding or 
adding to any policy, procedure or practice described.  Changes and/or revisions may be made 
without prior notice to Assemblies, Adult Volunteers and Youth Participants; however, 
Assemblies, Adult Volunteers and Youth Participants will be notified that the new information is 
available and changes have been made. To the extent that any policy is inconsistent with 
applicable federal, state or local law or the policies and procedures of Supreme Assembly, the law 
and policies of the Supreme Assembly will control.  When any policy changes occur, updates will 
be provided to Assemblies electronically by email, by the Supreme Officer. 
 
By participation in the sponsored events and activities of Nevada Grand Assembly and/or its local 
Assemblies as well as completion of the required participant and volunteer releases and 
authorizations, the individual and/or the individuals parent/guardian acknowledges the Policies 
and Procedures of the Supreme Assembly and Nevada Grand Assembly. 


